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To:   Our Valued Customers 

From:  Peavey Industries LP 

   
 

Date: 2/3/2025 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We want to inform you of an upcoming change to select payment services 
and the Peavey Country rewards program.  
 
Effective February 9, 2025, Peavey Mart will be discontinuing the following 
services: 

• House Accounts 
• Peavey Reward Redemptions 
• Affirm Financing 

 
Customers will have until Sunday, February 9, 2025, to: 

• Use their Charge Accounts for purchases 
• Pay with Affirm 
• Redeem Peavey Mart Rewards toward eligible earned products 

 
After this date, these services will no longer be available. 
 
Please note that all purchases made using House Accounts and Affirm 
prior to February 9, 2025, remain final. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Peavey Mart 
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